MARYSVILLE FIRE DISTRICT

BOARD OF DIRECTORS SPECIAL MEETING Center for Public Safety Excellence Strategic Planning September 14, 2020 – 10 am – Virtual Via Zoom

The following were in attendance:
Board of Directors:
Michael Stevens
Kamille Norton
Tonya Christoffersen
Staff Members: Martin McFalls, Fire Chief Steven Edin, HR Manager Paula DeSanctis, Board Secretary

Chief McFalls opened the special meeting at 10:05 am. Chief welcomed everyone and thanked the residents who joined to participate in the community driven strategic planning meeting. Chief McFalls introduced our guest speaker Matt Keller and tech support Brian Dean from the Center for Public Safety Excellence.

After sharing his background, Matt Keller explained that the two community driven surveys taken today will help the District move forward and plan for the future to better serve its citizens. Matt shared that strategic planning is a continuous and systematic process making decisions about the future, determining how to measure success and how to get there.

Survey 1 - The first survey of community driven feedback is on expectations, concerns, and strengths of the District followed by any additional comments.

Survey 2 – The second survey asks participants to prioritize the Districts services such as fire prevention, fire investigation, fire suppression, technical rescue, or hazmat.

Matt thanked everyone for their participation and input.

Adjournment

The September 14, 2020 special meeting adjourned at 11:10 pm.

Martin McFalls
District Secretary

Date approved

Approved Initials